## Mr. Chairman and committee.

I'm here today to testify on these two bills HB2481 and HB2575, now combined into HB2481. I appreciate the opportunity to stand in front of you today to represent these two bills. I also appreciate your consideration for approving them and any questions you have.

I will defer to the next written testimony from Ron Hirst, Reno County Commissioner and Jake Feil from Haven. They will be talking about the bill and the special significance to the designation of the naming, the 96th Infantry on K96 and the PFC Henry Lee Fisher memorial K96 Highway designation in Recognition of these military heroes. Thank you for your consideration on these highway markers for US military and for PFC Henry Lee Fisher.

We, the undersigned Representatives and Senator from Reno County all unanimously support HB2481 in respect to the dedicated service of these veterans who served our country to make it safe for all the United States and our families.

Rep Joe Seiwert

Rep Michael Murphy

Rep Jason Probst

Rep Paul)Waggoner

Sen Mark Steffen